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English… This week we have written letters to the Foolhardy 

Circus and asked them lots of questions so we could find out 

lots of different information. We have distinguished the 

differences between a statement and a question and 

looked at question starter words such as ‘do, will, can and 

where’. We’ve also worked hard to use a question mark at 

the end of our questions. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Phonics 

Our sounds this week were: ay, ai, a-e and we introduced ‘ey’ as in grey and ‘a’ as in bacon 

Our words this week were: for, could, called, that, to 

Our words of the week for next week are:  put, the, help, by, now 

 

 

 

Dates 

 3rd May- Phonics workshop for 
parents 2:15pm 

 4th May- class photos 

 16th May- Emerald Story Café 

 18th May- Jade Story Café 

 20th May- enrichment day (please 
send you child in P.E kit) 

 27th May- Last day 
 
                         

History. . . This week we have introduced out overarching 

theme of The Circus and dived straight into comparing the 

circus from the past to now. The children noticed that we 

no longer have animals in the circuses today and photos 

of past circuses were in black and white. We have learnt 

about a significant person called Philip Astley and have 

placed different circuses onto a timeline.   

 

    

 

                         
 

 

 

 

 

Science. . . This week we have introduced 

our planting topic and planted some 

beans in our digging beds. We have 

started to collect data of the weather and 

temperature so we can make sure the 

beans are looked after and grow. We 

discussed how to take care of them and 

the children have been watering them 

and checking on them daily. We have 

planted 1 bean in a cup and popped it in 

the cupboard to see if it will grow without 

sunlight. The children have made some 

super predictions that we will revisit soon! 

 

Fool Hardy Circus. . . We had a fantastic day with the circus where we leant some tricks, 

watched a performance and learnt about different aspects of the circus. It was so much fun, 

keep your eyes on Tapestry to see what we got up to  

 

Maths… This week we have 

revisited partitioning and 

reminded ourselves what we 

need to do to be successful. It 

was lovely to see the children 

remembered so much from 

our previous learning and they 

had a fantastic go at Math’s 

challenges. We answered true 

and false questions, 

partitioned numbers within 100 

and also solved partitioning 

problems with our rainbow 

brains. 

 

 


